
                   

 
Week commencing 14th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As you are probably already aware, Friday 18th March is Red Nose (Comic Relief) Day.  
 
This year we are spreading our fundraising across 2 days. We are having cake sales and dress-up 
days on both Thursday 17th and Friday 18th March. 
 

Thursday 17th 
We would like children to join in solidarity with the children of Ukraine by wearing yellow and 
blue, and donating £1 towards the appeal below. All donations will raise valuable funds for the 
Disasters Emergency Committee.  Donations can be sent into school or can be paid via JustGiving – 
search for the First News Ukraine Schools Appeal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 18th 
We would like children to come to school wearing red or dressed as a superhero and donate £1 
for Red Nose Day.  The monies raised by Comic Relief will support organisations that are providing 
support in Ukraine.  

 
For both days 
We would also welcome donations of cakes/biscuits to sell at break-times. Please do not send in 
anything containing nuts,  
To safeguard anyone with food allergies, we also ask that wherever possible you include a list of 
ingredients in any homemade products sent in.   
Children will have the chance to visit the cake sale on both days or can just bring in money for one 
day whatever you prefer. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support! 


